
 

 

 

 

 
 
KARACHI  
I am happy to report the visit of the first team of Climate Volunteers. On 30 
November 10 students and 2 faculty members from Vienna Technical University 
and another 9 students and 3 faculty members from University of Lahore arrived  
in Karachi. 

They were taken to the Pono Hospitality village to spend 6 days in working with 
close collaboration with village communities.  

Many activities happened during the eventful days in the midst of the flood  
affected area.  

Pono Hospitality village is part of the pilot consisting of 13 villages and 1,000 
households that has been taken up by Heritage Foundation to demonstrate how 
application of BASA Barefoot Social Architecture holistic approach can transform 
lives of people within a short period of time and at an extraordinary low cost.  

The two teams worked jointly on various aspects. While they conducted research 
on various aspects, they also built a school room in collaboration with the 
community, designed some interesting bamboo furniture for the guest cottages, 
and also participated in a festival that had been arranged to market barefoot goods 
to surrounding communities and indeed among the 13 villages themselves.   

  
Climate volunteers meeting at        Volunteers examining the bamboo stack. 
Women’s Centre, Pono village. 

  
Climate volunteers accommodation.        Volunteers with their furniture design. 

           
Room with new clothes stand & seat. Bathroom with shelves Sketches by volunteer 

 

School room  co-built by students and community.  

     
Views of mela festival held on Sunday 4 December. 
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